
 
 

Melbourne, May 2016. Welsh Companies of Melbourne has been chosen by 

Roland and Michelle Shoff to construct the new Shoff Insurance building at 2350 

Minton Road, West Melbourne. Construction will commence in May on a 6,000 

square foot, “Florida Vernacular” style structure with hardiplank siding, standing 

seam metal roof and porches, designed by Dave Nagrodsky of DNA Architects. 

 

This project is the most recent facility the Welsh Companies are constructing in 

Brevard County.  Welsh Companies, formed in 2003, provides commercial 

construction and design/build services in the office, retail, medical, religious, 

warehousing and municipal sectors to the east central area of Florida.  
 


